Minutes of the December 6, 2021 meeting of the ECPAC

Present in person: Lew Hitzrot, Cliff Sinnott, and Nick Devonshire

Remote: Stephanie Marshall

e Approval of minutes: a motion was made to approve the minutes of the meetings of Nov 22,
and Nov 29. The motion passed unanimously.

e The Committee discussed the Select Board’s reaction to our presentation at their Dec. 6
meeting.

e We agreed that the shorter Power Point presentation used at the Select Board meeting would
be appropriate for the Dec. 13 Public Hearing. Cliff suggested that we ask Bob Glowacky if we
could use the QA function at that Public Hearing. Lew will check with Bob G.

e The Committee explored ideas for encouraging participation in the Community Power survey.
Lew will ask Herb Moyer to send the survey link to Exeter residents on his email list. Stephanie
will ask 350NH to help to promote survey participation.

e [f the Select Board votes to move forward with the Community Power Program, we agreed that
we needed to plan additional informational events. We agreed that one should take place after
a warrant article is published and another before the town vote in March. Stephanie will see if
we can make a presentation to the Exeter Rotary.

o Next meeting of ECPAC will take place in the Nowak Room after the Public Hearing on Dec. 13



